Discussion I (Day 1, 11.10-11.30 am)

One participant raised the issue of terminology by saying that we have had to coin the terms “HIV community” and “breastfeeding community” but this is causing an identity crisis in those of us who work on both issues!

Another participant said, “In the new Framework for Priority Action, I think it is incorrect to say that when exclusive breastfeeding is chosen as the feeding method, it should be “for the early months of life.” Why not use the same language WHO recommends for other mothers: “for the first six months of life.” He also urged us to say “parent to child” transmission of HIV rather than “mother to child.”

